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May 21, 2017 
 
Dear St. Ann Parish Family, 
 

God Bless St. Ann School’s Class of 
2017!  This coming Friday evening, 
St. Ann School proudly celebrates its 
67th graduating class of eighth grad-
ers: The Class of 2017.  Many of these fine young men 
and women grew up in our classrooms right before our 
very eyes.  We are proud of whom they have become, 
and we know they will continue to bring faith and good-
ness into the world.  Congratulations and God bless St. 
Ann School’s Class of 2017!  
 

End of the Year Fun  As we wind down our studies 
these last two weeks, we look forward to picnics and 
celebrations.  Our 8th Grade Brunch is Thursday.  In ad-
dition, our pre-kindergarten class will picnic at Erfert 
Park on Friday morning and enjoy their last day/Pre-K 
Celebration on Monday in their classroom at 9:00 a.m.  
Our youngest students have a festive program planned 
for their parents.  Our Kindergarten class will graduate 
on June 1 in Church.  A reception will follow in the 
school hall.  They too have special songs and surprises 
planned for their parents that day. 
 

Kindergarten-Grade 7 Picnic  Grades K-7 will head 
over to Schultz Park on Wednesday, May 31 for our all-
school picnic.  Lan-Oak Park, our usual destination, is 
undergoing construction this year, so we’re headed to 
Schultz Park instead.  All of our parents are welcome to 
join us, as we enjoy ourselves on the park’s playground 
equipment.  We will also play volleyball, basketball, 
tennis, soccer, and maybe even a great game of kickball.  
Mr. Scheppe will prepare his ever-famous Chez Paul 
hotdogs at the park.  Good times!  
 

Our last day of school is Friday, June 2; in the blink of 
an eye, we’ll bid farewell to another school year as we 
attend Mass that day before report cards are distributed.  
We give thanks to God for another successful school 
year. 
 

Another Grant!  As this school year winds down, I am 
very thankful to have been awarded another grant for the 
2017-2018 school year.  Using these grant funds, we’ll 
be able to add a Promethean board to a classroom; we’ll 
also purchase two-way Motorola radios, which will as-
sist us with safety on our campus and direct communica-
tion with the school office.  In addition to the above 
grant, I’ve secured funding for several professional de-
velopment opportunities for 
our teachers, particularly in 
the area of differentiated 
instruction and integrating 
technology into the curricu-
lum.  
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 Supper Club wednesday,  

May 24, 2017 
St. Ann Supper Club is a  

monthly fundraiser in which  
local establishments return  

to us a percentage of all food  
purchases made by St. Ann  

community members and friends. 

GAYETY’S CHOCOLATES & ICE CREAM 
3306 Ridge Road, Lansing,  800-491-0755 

 

Now that the weather is nicer, it’s time for some ice 
cream treats!  Or how about some homemade choco-
late?  Come in any time between 11:00 a.m. and 9:00 
p.m., turn in the St. Ann Supper Club voucher 
when you order, and our friends at Gayety’s will do-
nate back 20% of all St. Ann supporters’ purchases.  
See the voucher in this week’s bulletin and on face-
book, and please share with your friends! 

Congratulations to the St. Ann School Class of 2013 
alumni pictured above at College Day at Marian Cath-
olic High School.  Left to right are Jack Hajduch, 
Maggie Jaworowski, Faith Robertson, Sarai Del Real, 
Kevin Rogala, Rachel Churilla, Jordan Piekarski, Ri-
ley Olson, and Julia Sarte.  They were joined by fel-
low SAS alumni (not pictured) Amir Ghazaleh,  Jenna 
Ryzcek, Cruz Castillo, Karina Urbina, and Andrew 
Oprondek in celebrating their college choices.  100% 
of the St. Ann grads in their class will be going on to 
college at the likes of Loyola, Purdue, Kentucky, De-
Paul, Eastern Illinois, U of I Champaign-Urbana,  UIC, 
UC Davis, Arizona, and the University of St. Francis, 
Ft. Wayne.  And to think it all started here at St. 
Ann’s―way to go, Roughriders! 

Tours Available and “Shadow” Opportunities  We are 
currently accepting registration for the 2017-2018 
school year.  Join our family!  Secure your child’s seat 
for the 2017-2018 school year today.  Please call 708-
895-1661 for more information. 
 

Happy Summer, Everyone!  May God bless our Parish! 
 

Mrs. Bonnie Hall, Proud Principal 
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ALUMINUM CAN COLLECTION 
 

GraFFiti Youth Group  
members will next collect  

aluminum cans in the church 
parking lot after Masses on 

Sunday, May 21. 

Youth Group Can Collection:  May 21  
 

Li’l Roughriders Playgroup:  May 24 & 31 
 

Gayety’s Supper Club:  May 24  
 

Graduation:  May 26  
 

Li’l Roughriders Playgroup:  June 7, 14, 21 & 28 
 

Creative Spark:  June 23-25  

 Upcoming Events 

Free up some closet space and earn a little cash for St. Ann’s  
in the process!  Our ShoeBox Recycling fundraiser pays us  
50 cents per pound of shoes.  Look for the collection boxes  

in the Narthex and Parish Office.   
 

We can accept all gently worn, paired men’s, women’s and  
children’s shoes that are still reusable and re-wearable  

(no holes, tears, or mildew).  Eligible shoes include athletic  
(gym shoes/cleats), dress, and casual shoes, work boots,  

sandals, heels & flats.  We cannot accept:  ski boots,  
winter boots, fashion boots, skates, roller blades,  

flip flops, Crocs, bedroom slippers or single shoes.   

2017 

St. 

Ann’s  

& 

We’re Still Collecting Shoes! 

$25,000 - Dawn Jurek 
$5,000 - Autumn Chastain 

$2,500 - Pat Phillips & Jerry Raczek 
$1,000 - Hector & Mary Caballero 

$500 - Kristin Benko 
Thanks to everyone for playing, and look for some fresh 

changes to our annual raffle for next year!   

Congratulations to 
the Winners of the 

Mother’s Day Raffle!  

Lansing Knights of Columbus,  
Council #3540 

All You Can Eat Pancake Breakfast 
Sunday, May 28, 2017, 8:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 

Kacey’s Restaurant 
17800 Lorenz Ave Lansing, IL 60438 

$6 for Adults   $3 for Kids ages 4-12 
Kids 3 and under are free! 

On the Menu: Pancakes, Eggs, Sausage or Bacon 
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Saturday, May 27, 2017 
4:00 p.m. Mass 

SCHEDULE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 

Sunday, May 28, 2017 
8:30 a.m. Mass 

SCHEDULE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 

Sunday, May 28, 2017 
10:30 a.m. Mass 

SCHEDULE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 

 

                   USHERS 
SCHEDULE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 

LECTORS 
Georgina Tyderek - L1 
Ted Cap - L2 
Elayne Tyderek - Com 

 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
Emily Hollifield 
Cynthia Hope 
Mary Jachim 
Mike Kabala 
Fran Miller 
Penny Rellis 
Sean Schuljak 
Mary Schurke 
 
 
 

LEADER 

Jean Klacik 
 

ALTAR SERVERS 
Gianna Hillegonds 
Angel Manrique 
Peter Tyderek 
 

CANTOR 
Mary DiGrispino 

LECTORS 
Vanessa Lopez - L1 
Bonnie Murach - L2 
Georgene Walters - Com 

 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
Gail Bobic 
Andrea Roa 
Elizabeth Roa 
Julie Lopez 
Cheryl McNamara 
Aidan McSwiggan 
Anna Wegrzyn 
Judy Wohadlo 
 
 
 

LEADER 

Linda Fogarty 
 

ALTAR SERVERS 
Daniel Roa 
Bianca Loera 
Gabriel Terrazas 
 

CANTOR 
John Sandrick 

LECTORS 
Mike Johnson - L1 
Gabriel Jacobson - L2 
Chris Jacobson - Com   

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
Cruz Arteaga 
Deborah Bona 
Mackenzie Kot 
Joshua Martinez 
Lena Martinez 
Matthew Martinez 
Dominic Podsiadlik 
Kathryn Ramirez 
Jack Roe 
Sam Scheppe 
 

LEADER 
Ian Ahern 
 

ALTAR SERVERS 
Seamus Polanski 
Ciaran Polanski 
Jacob Furmanek 
 

CANTOR 
Mary Beth Benson 

4:00 p.m. Mass 
Archange Cadichon 
Bob Cole (Leader) 
Mike Kabala 
Tom McDermott 
Phill Stewart 
Carol Ann Surufka 
Wally Szulczewski 
John Truby (Leader) 
 
 

8:30 a.m. Mass 
Anthony Cusimano 
Tony DeLaurentis (Leader) 
Tony Kaim 
Howard Morrison 
Carl Nejman 
Art Sobczak (Leader) 
Al Torres 
 
 

10:30 a.m. Mass 
Bernard Chukwulebe (Leader) 
Nina Rose Duda 
Ron Fisher (Leader) 
Ana Johnson 
Andrew Johnson 
Larry Mueller 
Dom Ramirez 
Eugene Sanchez 
Sam Scheppe 
Don Schiller 

Look for “St. Ann Catholic Parish” on facebook, 
and “like” us for updates and breaking news 

about the parish and the school. 

PARISH PRAYER TREE 
St Ann Prayer Tree members are here for you in 
our daily prayers for your needs and intentions.  
Please call our Parish Office at 708-895-6700 
for your name to be placed on our prayer list.  All 
requests are kept confidential.  Should you need 
prayers for longer than 30 days, please call and 

reconfirm.  Thanks to all our members, and please 
feel free to become part of our prayer group  

by submitting your name and email.   
Bless all of you, and many thanks. 

  We are now on Twitter, too!   
Follow us @saintannlansing.  

In order to bring Scripture to our own lives, In order to bring Scripture to our own lives, 
we have to bring our own lives to Scripture.we have to bring our own lives to Scripture.  

 

You are welcome to join a group of other explorers who 
will seek insights from the Sunday Scriptures. 

 

Every Thursday  
from 7:00 to 8:00pm  

in the St. Ann Parish Office 
FMI, call 708-895-6700 

All are welcome―registration is  
suggested but not required. 
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